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Dear Pine Island Academy Extended Day Families,

We hope that your 2023-2024 school year has been a positive one. We are already
planning for a fantastic Spring Semester in 2024 with the children!

We strongly encourage you to submit the enrollment paperwork and registration fee as
soon as possible to guarantee a start day at the start as soon as possible!

Families who have been in our extended day program before are required to
submit new enrollment forms each year to ensure that we have the most up to date and
current information. There are 180 days of school attendance each year, and each month has a
different number of school days. To simplify the payment process, we have divided the
Extended Day fees into 10 equal payments such that each payment covers 18 days of extended
day service with a total of 180 school days. All payments are due by the 1% of each month.

You may submit enrollment forms by mail to our Village Extended Day
office located at 560 Market Street, St. Augustine 32095. Please enclose
a Tuition Express form with your registration forms to complete the
enrollment process. You can also email your packet and any questions
to Info@villageextendedday.com

We are so very excited to welcome your children into our program! Enjoy the rest of your 2023-
2024 school year and make each moment count!



